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AIR INDIA ANNOUNCES DAILY FLIGHTS BETWEEN DELHI AND BHUJ  
 

• Flights starting 01 February 2025, bookings open now  

• Seamless connections to/from points in USA, UK, Europe, Southeast Asia via Delhi 

 
GURUGRAM, 16 January 2025: Air India, India’s leading global airline, today announced daily flights 
between Delhi and Bhuj, starting February 1, 2025. Air India will operate the route with its A320 aircraft, 
complementing its daily flights between Mumbai and Bhuj.  
 
The new service also enables travellers from Bhuj to take seamless one-stop connections via Delhi to other 
parts of India as well as to points in North America, UK, Southeast Asia, and vice versa.  
 
Air India will operate the route with its A320 aircraft, bringing the only full-service flying option to customers 
travelling to and from Bhuj. 
 
The flights are available for booking through all channels, including Air India's official website 
(www.airindia.com), mobile app, and through travel agents. 
 

SCHEDULE OF FLIGHTS BETWEEN DELHI AND BHUJ 

Flight # Frequency Sector  Departure Arrival  

AI2479 Daily Delhi-Bhuj 15:00 16:55 

AI2480 Daily Bhuj-Delhi 17:30 19:35 

 
About Air India group 

 
The Air India group – comprising of full-service global airline Air India and low-cost regional carrier Air India Express – 
is spearheading a new era of Indian aviation. The Air India story began in 1932 when JRD Tata piloted the airline’s 
inaugural flight and opened the skies for aviation in India. Today, Air India group employs more than 30,000 people, 
operates over 300 aircraft and carries customers to 55 domestic and 48 international destinations across five 
continents. 
 
Returning to the Tata Sons in 2022 following 70 years under Government ownership, Air India group is in the midst of 
a five-year transformation program, Vihaan.AI. As part of the transformation, Air India placed the then largest-ever 
order for 470 new aircraft in 2023. In 2024, sister airlines Air Asia India and Vistara were successfully merged into Air 
India Express and Air India respectively, and the Airline opened South Asia’s largest aviation training academy. A new 
flying school is scheduled to open in 2025, and construction of a greenfield maintenance base, to be operational in 
2026, is underway. In addition to receiving new aircraft, all existing aircraft are progressively undergoing a full interior 
refit. 
 
With transformation underway across all facets of the business and India’s rich legacy of hospitality, Air India is 
committed to being a world class global airline with an Indian heart. 
 
For more stories on Air India, visit http://www.airindia.com/newsroom  
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